
 
 

Lawrence String Academy 
procedures and policies regarding  
COVID-19 and  
social distancing 
 
 
 
The Lawrence String Academy is committed to 
protecting the health of all Academy participants. 
 
As of Fall 2021, all lessons and recitals will be administered live. 
Group classes will remain online. 
 
The following steps will be taken to ensure the safety of student and 
teacher: 
 -Please stay in your vehicle until the student from the previous lesson 
 has left the building. 
 -hand sanitizer will be available and accessible. 
 -masks are optional if all parties are vaccinated. If a student prefers 
 that teacher and student be masked for the lesson, the request will be 
 honored by all participants. 
 -lesson space will be clearly marked to ensure that teacher and 
 student remain 6 feet apart 
 -No more than three (3) people are allowed entrance to the lesson. 
 
Online lessons will continue to be available for those who prefer that lesson 
format. 
 
 
 


